
From: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR 

Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 4:54 PM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: FW: 29th and R Street SUP - Feedback 

 
 

 

From: Andrew Peeler [mailto:andrew.g.peeler@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 4:30 PM 

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR <Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com> 

Cc: matt@georgerva.com; Brad Booher <bbooher10@gmail.com> 

Subject: 29th and R Street SUP - Feedback 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Rich,  

 

We were reviewing future projects with Matt today, and he mentioned the potential new 

development on R Street and 29th. We were excited to hear about the improvements being made 

to the North Church HIll community.  

 

I grew up in Richmond and moved away for a few years until recently; the growth and change in 

Richmond over the past 7-8 years since I've been gone is a lot of what brought me back. It's great 

to drive around the city; enjoy the new restaurants, see new business growth and see the 

transformation that has occurred in many of these neighborhoods. I support this opportunity not 

only as a local investor, but as a long time fan of Richmond and everything it has to offer. Let us 

know if there is anything further we can offer our support for this project. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Andrew Peeler  


